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Summer Term 2025 

 

 

Curriculum Overview 
Book Focus: 
This term we are reading as class ‘A Boy in the 
Tower’, ‘The Explorer’ and ‘Five Children and It’ 
 

English:  
We will revisit narratives, concentrating on 
dialogue and first person, balanced arguments, 
biographies and poems. 
 

Maths: 
In Year 5, we will be focussing on geometry, 
decimals, negative numbers and measure. 
In Year 6, we will be focussing on arithmetic and 
statistics until SATs. After this, we will be 
covering more geometry, algebra and problem 
solving in preparation for high school. 
 

Science: 
We will be studying ‘Electricity and Circuits’ and 
‘Circulation and Lifestyle’. 
 

Topic:  
Geography: 
 This term we are focussing on ‘Mapping the 
World’ and ‘Global Challenges - Trade’. 
 

Art and DT:   
Textiles - Making a waistcoat 
Music: 
Improvising with confidence 
PE:  
Athletics and OAA 
 

PSHE:  
‘Economic Wellbeing’ and ‘Safety and the 
Changing Me’ 
 

RE: 
Our enquiry based question is: How do beliefs 
shape identity? 
Computing:  
Online safety (password security) and Data 
Handling 

PE 
Red Kites - Thursday 
Buzzards - Thursday  
Falcons - Friday 
Your child will need to bring the correct 
PE kit to school on the correct day.  

Homework 
Each week, your child will receive 
spellings which need to be practised 
daily. 
In addition to this, they need to use TT 
Rockstars. 
Additional tasks will be sent home (or 
found on Class Dojos) on a Friday to 
complete by the following Friday. 

Reminders:  
- Reading books need to be 

brought into school every day as 
we will be using them at 8.40 for 
individual readers 

- Please make sure your child has 
a water bottle with them every 
day containing only water.  

Contact us: If you have any questions or 
queries regarding your child, don’t 
hesitate to speak to us at the end of the 
day, or make an appointment at the 
office. 
Thank you! From Mr Conquest, Miss 
Dekeyzer and Mr Morris. 

 


